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Aljo le Roux of 
Leon Frank 
and Vennote/ 
Partners 
(15/08/2023) 

 
Your letter dated 13 July 2023, 
refers. 
 
Kindly note that we hereby register 
the following interested and affected 
parties on the above-mentioned 
proposed project: 

• Matthys Johan van Niekerk 

• Annemie Loots 

• R. R. Archer 

• S. Archer 

• Subert Boerdery CC 

• Pedroskloof Plaas Akkommodasie 
 
The parties are directly affected 
landowners and business owners. 
 
We reserve our clients’ rights to file 
their comments at a later stage. 
 
Kindly keep us informed of the 
Environmental Impact Assessment 
process going forward and send all 
related documentation to the 
following e-mail addresses: 
 
Aljo le Roux: aljo@leonfrank.com 
Fanie le Roux: fanie@leonfrank.com 
   

 
 
 
Dear A. le Roux, 
I hereby confirm 
receipt of your 
correspondence and 
further confirm that 
the parties named in 
your correspondence 
have been added to 
the register of 
Interested and 
Affected Parties for 
the above-mentioned 
development 
proposal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
EnviroAfrica 

RC Beukes of 
the 
Kamiesberg 
Local 
Municipality 
(18/07/2023) 

The attached advert refers:  

1. During discussions held with the 
owner of the farm, Pastor 
Weideman, it was indicated that 
he was planning to move his 
church and a few people from his 
flock to the farm 

2. There is currently two (2) wood 
fabricated houses with permanent 
residence. 

3. There is a further three 
foundations that I inspected 

4. The current application is 
therefore not in line with the 
original idea of the owner of the 
farm 

5. The municipality therefore object 
to the application in its current 
activities 

 
 
 
 
 
Noted 

 
 
 
 
 
EnviroAfrica 

 


